
2020 Annual Meeting



Plymouth-Canton SJ5K

MECU is a proud sponsor of 
the annual SJ5K, which has 
raised thousands of dollars 

for Plymouth-Canton 
families dealing with a 

serious illness. This year, the 
race is going to be virtual.



Teachers’ School Supply Drive

MECU teamed up with 
105.1 The Bounce to 

donate school supplies to 
teachers at different 

schools in the area. We 
collected donations at our 
branch locations and then 
helped drop them off to 

the teachers.



Northville Golf Classic

MECU was a proud 
sponsor of the 
Northville Education 
Foundation Golf Classic.  



Northville Parent Camp

MECU was proud to be the 
Presenting Sponsor of the 
Northville Parent Camp. 
We taught a class on tips 
to help teach your children 
financial responsibility.



Northville STEAM Fair
We had so much fun 
as a sponsor of the 
Northville STEAM Fair. 



Plymouth Parade

MECU was happy to 
provide the tasty treats 
as the ice cream 
sponsor for the “Good 
Morning USA Parade” in 
Downtown Plymouth on 
the 4th of July.



Back to School Bash

What a beautiful day to 
spend with P-CCS 
parents and students 
for the Back to School 
Bash!  We hope 
everyone had a 
wonderful school year!



Woodward Dream Cruise
The MECU team had a blast sponsoring the 
Family Fun Zone at the 2019 Dream Cruise! 



Showcase of Grants

We were happy to attend the 
Plymouth-Canton Community 
Schools Foundation for 
Educational Excellence 
Showcase of Grants. It is our 
pleasure to help sponsor these 
grants and see the exciting 
things being done in classrooms 
by these innovative teachers!



School Daze Fall Festival

MECU was excited to 
greet students at the 
School Daze Fall Festival 
at Schoolcraft College in 
September!



Opening Day Orientations

MECU was invited 
to many opening 
day orientations to 
help the schools 
welcome back 
their teachers for a 
new school year!



Pumpkin Palooza!

We had a Spooktacular 
time handing out treats 
at Plymouth’s Pumpkin 
Palooza!  



Food Pantry

MECU helped spread a little holiday cheer this season by 
donating collected canned and non-perishable food items 
for Mother’s Pantry in Inkster.



Toys for Tots

Thank you to everyone 
who dropped off 

donations at our branch 
offices in support of the 

U.S. Marine Corps’ Toys for 
Tots Program. Your 

kindness and generosity 
was greatly appreciated!



Livonia Public Schools
For the 13th year in a row, 
MECU donated $10,000 to the 
LPS Education Foundation to 
support their “Competitive 
Edge Program,” which provides 
a unique opportunity for LPS 
parents to begin saving for 
post-secondary education!



Wayne-Westland GEM Award

MECU is proud to sponsor the Wayne-Westland Community Schools’ 
GEM (Going the Extra Mile) award. We provided each winning teacher 
with a gift card and swag bag. 



WHMI’s Making the Grade

We were honored to be part of such a wonderful contest that granted 
several exceptional teachers the winner’s of WHMI 93.5 FM’s “Making the 
Grade” contest. 



Heritage Festival

MECU was one of the 
sponsors of Northville’s 2019 
Heritage Festival. This event 

showcased some of 
Northville’s most talented 

crafters.



Jackson Road Cruise

MECU was once again a proud 
sponsor of the Jackson Road Cruise 

in Ann Arbor.



Zoo Boo

MECU had a 
“Spooktacular” 
time sponsoring 
Zoo Boo at the 
Detroit Zoo in 

October. 



We look forward to seeing you at one of 
the many events that MECU will be 

sponsoring over the next year!
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